
CO-24-21 
 
From: Stephanie Longbottom <Stephanie.Longbottom@durham.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 9:52 AM 
To: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca> 
Cc: Clarissa Chan <Clarissa.Chan@durham.ca> 
Subject: Request for 50 Parking Spots at Centre Street Parking Garage 
 

Good morning,  
 
The Region of Durham on behalf of the Durham Regional Police Service would like to 
request consideration of leasing 50 parking spaces at the Centre Street Parking 
Garage, for a term of 2 years. DRPS requires the requested parking spaces for staff 
working at the Central East Division Police Station located at 77 Centre Street North.   
 
Please let me know if you require any further information and thank you for your 
consideration.  
 
 
Regards,  
Stephanie  
 
 

 

Stephanie Longbottom | Real Estate Technician 
Works Department, Corporate Real Estate Division 
The Regional Municipality of Durham   
Stephanie.Longbottom@durham.ca | 289-830-9296 | durham.ca 
Celebrating 50 years! durham.ca/50years 

    
 

 You don't often get email from stephanie.longbottom@durham.ca. Learn why this 
is important 
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